
 

 

OA2024/0009 
 
27 June 2024 
 
 
Sherry Feng 
Department of Planning, Housing and Infrastructure  
4 Parramatta Square, 12 Darcy St, PARRAMATTA, NSW 2150 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Subject: Notice of Exhibition – Signage  
Application No: OA2024/0009 
Property: Pedestrian overbridge over Parramatta Road, Auburn 
Proposal: Continued use of existing static advertising sign on 

Pedestrian overbridge over Parramatta Road, Auburn. 
 
Reference is made to the Department of Planning, Housing and Infrastructure 
referral received on Friday 7 June 2024 inviting Council’s comments for the 
proposed development.  
 
Council has reviewed the submitted information and the following response is 
provided.  
 
Planning Comments  
 
The proposed development proposal seeks to continue the operation of two existing 
approved static advertising signs on the pedestrian overbridge at Parramatta Road, 
Auburn, for a further 15-year period.  
 
The two existing signs are located on either side of the Parramatta Road pedestrian 
overbridge. The overbridge spans over Parramatta Road in a general north-south 
alignment, allowing pedestrians to safely cross Parramatta Road and access 
Auburn North Public School from the residential properties on the southern side of 
the road. The signs are oriented towards eastbound and westbound traffic. 
 
Cumberland City Council has no objection for the continued use of the two static 
signage, ensuring these signages will not produce any glare and light. 
 
 



Should you have any further enquiries please do not hesitate to contact Sifa KC on 
8757 9937 in relation to this matter. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Haroula Michael 
Executive Planner 


